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Dear Parents and Carers,          

     

We are delighted to inform you that we are in the process of organising an exciting educational trip to the 

Black Country Living Museum in Dudley, West Midlands.  This is a valuable trip which will help pupils with their 

learning in school. 

The trip will take place on Friday 27th June 2025.  Children need to be in school at the normal time and will 

return by 3:30pm. 

Children will need: 
 

• To be in full school uniform 

• To bring a packed lunch with them and sufficient drinks for the day.  If your child is entitled to a free 

school meal and you wish them to receive a free packed lunch on this day, please call the office by 

Monday 2nd June 2025 to place your order.  It is advisable that they bring an extra drink from home.  

(no glass,no sweets and no fizzy pop please) 

• A coat 

• Sensible footwear (school shoes) 

It is necessary to ask for a voluntary contribution of £22 per pupil for this activity to take place. Parental 

consent and payments are to be made through our online payment system. There is no obligation to 

contribute and no pupil will be omitted from the visit, but in order for the visit to go ahead full parental 

contributions will be necessary. However, should we not have enough contributions then we will have no 

alternative but to cancel the visit. We very much hope that you are able to contribute so this visit can go as 

planned. Payment will need to be made by Friday 23rd May 2025. 

Any queries please don’t hesitate to contact the main office. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs Prosser and Miss Watson 

Year 1 Teachers 

 

 

 

 


